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Fairfield City Council Roads Act 1993 

Naming of a new road  

Notice is hereby given, under section 162 of the Roads Act 1993 Council has resolved to name a new 
road in Wethrill Park Moriarty Close.  

The road in question starts at a roundabout near the intersection of Cowpasture Road with Trivett 
Street and proceeds 200 metres westwards where it ends in a cul de sac.  

Dated 23 February 2022 

Alan Young  

General Manager  

Fairfield City Council 
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